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Recruitment of athletes by gym owners, their employees or their clients is unacceptable and is
discouraged by the OCF.

No athlete should be contacted (in person, by phone or on the internet) by any person that
represents another cheerleading gym. This includes coaches, directors, administrators, parents,
mentors, consultants, and/or any person that works or volunteers for another gym.

Under no circumstances should a minor athlete (U18) be approached by another gym.

Should a coach, director or administrator be approached by a parent or guardian at an event, the
OCF highly recommends that the parent or guardian be directed to contact the gym during regular
business hours. It is also recommended that the person approached be mindful of the athlete’s
current obligation to his/her gym/team.



